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December 8, 2023 

Andy Azcarraga 
M.A. Concrete Construction, Inc.  
2323 River Road 
Grand Junction, CO 81501 
 

RE:  Rolling Hills Gravel Pit, File No. M-2023-040, Comments Regarding 112c Regular 
Construction Materials Application  

Dear Mr. Azcarraga: 

On December 11, 2023 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received 
comments regarding the above referenced application from the US. Army Corps of Engineers.   The 
USACE has requested that you provide them with a copy of the location and site plan map in order 
to complete their review.  The Department of the Army File Number for your request is SPA-2023-
00586.  Please add this document (attached) to your permit file records.  

If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.   

 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Amy Yeldell 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
 
 
Cc:  
Travis Marshall, Senior EPS, Grand Junction DRMS 
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Crosson, Steven B CIV USARMY CESPA (USA) <Steven.B.Crosson@usace.army.mil> Mon, Dec 4, 2023 at 5:26
PM

To: "amy.yeldell@state.co.us" <amy.yeldell@state.co.us>
Cc: "Emery, Ashley R CIV SPA" <Ashley.R.Emery@usace.army.mil>, "andy.maconcrete@gmail.com"
<andy.maconcrete@gmail.com>, "morloff@rccwest.com" <morloff@rccwest.com>

Ms. Yeldell,

 

Your request for project review  and comments from the U.S. Army Corps of
Engineers has been assigned to Ms. Ashley Emery in this office, whom I have copied
on this email. The Department of the Army File Number for your request is SPA-
2023-00586.

 

Ashley will perform an initial review of the materials you have submitted shortly and
let you know if any additional information is needed to complete her review.

 

Note:  We will need a copy and location and site plan maps provided by the
applicant in order to complete our review.  My very brief cursory search of
submitted materials on the online site did not find these resources, though
this might be user error.  Can these be provided?

 

Respectfully

 

S. Brad Crosson

Chief, Northwest Colorado Branch

Albuquerque District

US Army Corps of Engineers

 

☎ Office: 970-243-1199 ext 1016

📱 Cell: 970-837-6530
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📩 steven.b.crosson@usace.army.mil
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